Dear Palliser Families,

We want to assure you we are working on plans to provide educational opportunities to your children
while the cancellation of all classes continues. After consultation with our partners in education, the
goal is to provide a response that will be co-ordinated at the provincial and inter-jurisdictional level.
Once that has been determined we will provide you with an update.

Schools should be sharing with you shortly plans for parents to pick up their child’s personal and
academically-related items in an orderly fashion and with the minimum risk of exposure to everyone. If
you need items immediately, contact the school directly.

We appreciate your support and your patience as Palliser Regional Schools and your child’s school
administrators work towards the best solution possible.

For the latest updates and recommendations on protecting yourself and your community,
visit alberta.ca/COVID19.

To view COVID-19 resources shared on the Palliser Regional Schools’ webpage previously, go to:
COVID-19 Letter to Parents, Class Cancellations 2020-03-15: CLICK HERE

COVID-19 Website Post, prior to class cancellations, 2020-03-15: CLICK HERE

COVID-19 Parent's guide to school attendance, graphic 2020-03-15: CLICK HERE

COVID-19 Website Post 2020-03-12: CLICK HERE

COVID-19 Letters to Parents 2020-03-12: CLICK HERE

COVID-19 AHS Self Isolation Information 2020-02-05: CLICK HERE

COVID-19 Letters to Parents 2020-02-04: CLICK HERE


https://www.alberta.ca/coronavirus-info-for-albertans.aspx
http://www.pallisersd.ab.ca/download/239436
http://www.pallisersd.ab.ca/download/239202
http://www.pallisersd.ab.ca/download/239140
http://www.pallisersd.ab.ca/download/238974
http://www.pallisersd.ab.ca/download/238660
http://www.pallisersd.ab.ca/download/238964
https://www.pallisersd.ab.ca/download/238898

